
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TO: Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

  

FROM: Douglas K. Wells Jr., National Membership Director 

 

DATE: May 21, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: 2025 National Convention Registration 

 

Registration for the 2025 National Convention is now open. To register in advance, simply go to 

convention.dav.org/defaultearlyreg and enter your membership number. You no longer need to 

wait for the delivery of a credentials letter to begin this process. Before clicking the “pay now” 

button, don’t forget to register any guests who’ll attend the convention with you. Members who 

aren’t delegates and guests under age 18 should also preregister. By registering early, you’ll be 

able to go directly to the will-call desk in the Paris Convention Center foyer (outside 

Concorde A) and pick up your name badge and bag. You can also register at the convention by 

going to the registration office located in Champagne 4.  

 

Please note, the delegate form memorandum dated April 7, 2025, erroneously indicated a 

registration fee of $25. Per Section 3.5 of the National Constitution and Bylaws approved 

Aug. 3–6, 2024, in Phoenix, there is now a $35 registration fee for each delegate, alternate 

delegate, member and guest (age 18 and older). 

 

If you plan to attend the line officer dinner, you must make a reservation when preregistering 

online or at the registration office before 4 p.m. Sunday, Aug. 10. We no longer issue physical 

tickets for the National Officers Dinner. Instead, we’ll send an email the morning of Tuesday, 

Aug. 12, to attendees who made a reservation. The email will note the assigned table number 

along with instructions for checking in at the dinner entrance.  

 

As a reminder, credentials will be required for entry into most events during the convention.  

I look forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

 

 

Douglas K. Wells Jr. 

National Membership Director 

 

DKW:af 

https://convention.dav.org/DefaultEarlyReg.aspx
http://convention.dav.org/

